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,Ms Jan Chambers 
Commissioning Manager 
South Barnet'PCG Office 
8'"' Floor, Hyde House 
The Hyde, Edgware Road 
London 
NW8 6QQ, 

M 

M 

30 January 2001 

Dear Ms, Chambers, 

Thank you very much for telephoning me last week to advise us of the 
currant position ofour request for Recombinant Factor VIII on behalf of 
or,r.soaa'Naek Hirsch. 

Professor Lee has kindly se€nt rno a copy of her response to you. 
\ hilst I fully Understand ró'css Leos detailing of the current situation 
with regard to-Recombinant supply roan only emphasize that my request 
eoesfor agreement in principal to find Recombinant for Nick. Tlie 
aubstion of supply wtsttl1 be secondary and ,,vary the f nding in place when 
the treatment is again,sufficiently available, Nick could be phased in, 

My and rstanding is that the supply of'Recotnbinant has been restricted•at 
times but that this is not a constant situation. 

I look forward to hearing from you again before too long. 

Yours sincerely, 

Della Hirsch 

c.c. Professor Christine Lee 
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